
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
THE SKAGIT COUNTY HEARING EXAMINER WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON WEDNESDAY, THURSDAY 

AND FRIDAY FEBRUARY 4, 5, & 6, 2015, IN THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS HEARING ROOM, 

1800 CONTINENTAL PLACE, MOUNT VERNON, WASHINGTON, ATTHE HOUR OF 9:00 A. M. OR SOON 

THEREAFTER FOR THE FOLLOWING: 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Appeal of Shoreline Substantial Development Shoreline Application PL13-0265. Appeal #PL13-0265 of 

the Hearing Examiner's decision by the City of Sedro Woolley of Shoreline Substantial Development 

permit application #PL12-0191 filed by Skagit County Dike, Drainage and Irrigation District# 12 for the 

expansion of the existing dike along the Skagit River between Gardner and Lafayette Roads, east of the 

City of Burlington. Appeal was heard by the Skagit County Board of County Commissioners and 

remanded to be heard by the Hearing Examiner. 

NAME OF APPLICANT 

Skagit County Dike, Drainage and Irrigation District# 12 
Represented by John Semrau PE & PLS 

2118 Riverside Drive 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 

LOCATION OF PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT: 

The area is located along the right (north & west) bank of the Skagit River extending from Lafayette Road in 

the North to Gardner Road in the South, East of Burlington, Washington, within Section 4, Township 34 

North, Range 4 East & Section 33, Township 35 North, Range 4 East, W.M., Skagit County, WA. 

SKAGIT COUNTY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
1800 CONTINENTAL PLACE 

MOUNT VERNON, WASHINGTON 98273 
360-336-9410 

Your views for or against the request are invited either by attendance, representation, or letter. 

Comments and/or facsimiles must be received by this office no later than 4:30 p.m. Tuesday, February 

3, 2015 or be presented at the public hearing. Public testimony is planned for February 6, 2015. Email 

correspondence will not be accepted however comments may be submitted with the PDS website under 

the current legal notices tab. Staff Contact: John Cooper, Senior Planner 


